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Laney Facilities &
Technology Updates

The theater and gym windows on the quad have been replaced. There are two large
windows left to replace - one on the second floor of the student center and one on
the second floor of the Tower building. We expect these to be completed in

March. The BEST Center windows will be replaced as a part of a separate project. We

anticipate that to be completed by June.

Construction News

Opening Technologies has been on campus
working on the many needed repairs. You'll
notice several new doors around campus
and many of the long-awaited repairs
completed. New doors have been ordered
for several areas, including the men’s
bathroom door in Upper G. In the meantime,
if you're having problems with any doors,
please report it to the business office at
510-464-3228 or

email Ibusinessoffice@peralta.edu.

Waste/Recycle/Compost

N
T4

Have you noticed?

The grounds have been looking pretty good around
campus! Thanks to our custodial and grounds
crew, we hope you're starting to see the

difference. We're also working on new waste,
recycling and trash collection systems. We recently
completed a campus assessment and expect to be
installing new containers by the end of the spring

semester. In the meantime, if you see areas that need

attention, please let us know. Feel free to text 510-
599-9411 or phone the Business Office at 510-464-
3228. Help change the narrative!

New Computers

The Laney Welcome Center is
getting new computers!

Purchasing New
Equipment?

If you are purchasing new
computers or laptops,
please view the Peralta
standards here

Then work with the Laney IT

department to put together
a quote that works for you.
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Check Out Tech Tuesdays!
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Gender-Neutral
Bathrooms

Wayfinding signage is being installed
around campus together with the
rest of the gender-neutral bathroom
signage. We're looking forward to
the completion of this project by mid-
March.
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